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In an article published by FC&S Legal’s The Insurance Coverage Law

Report, Wiley Rein partners Richard L. McConnell and Kathryn Bucher

demystify issues regarding extraterritorial application of the reporting

requirements for property and casualty insurers under Section 111 of

the Medicare, Medicaid, and SCHIP Extension Act of 2007. The

authors comment on claim situations that confront non-U.S. insurers

and alert readers to the need to evaluate the potential Section 111

ramifications of making claim payments to Medicare beneficiaries.

To read the full article by Mr. McConnell and Ms. Bucher, please click

here.

Our Section 111 Team routinely covers developments under the

Medicare Secondary Payer statute and Section 111. Visit our Section

111 webpage to view Section 111 Bulletins and articles we have

published.


